

REDWOOD AMATEUR RADIO CLUB 3125 Graybrook Lane Hydesville CA 95547

RARC MEETING March 26, 2019

The Redwood Amateur Radio Club meeting was called to order by Treasurer Dan Martin, AG6JW.

SECRETARY'S REPORT

There was no report for the January meeting. There was a short meeting on February 26, at Redwood Memorial Hospital. Vice President Ron Jones, W6RBJ, showed us the station at Redwood Memorial and how to find it. There is now a check-in procedure in place at the hospital. It is required to sign in with the security at the front door, provide identification and wear the visitor's badge provided.

TREASURER'S REPORT

Dan reported \$392.00 in savings and \$1287.36 in checking for a total of \$1679.36 - approved as read.

OLD BUSINESS

The discussion from January on the merits of analog v. digital voice continued

NEW BUSINESS

Dan reported there is a new check-box on the Form 605 (the Ham license application) to be marked if the applicant has been convicted of a felony.

The FCC is considering a request from the ARRL to expand HF privileges for Technician class operators.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted, Don Campbell, KE6HEC, Secretary.